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MESSAGE FROM

 REGIONAL COUNCILLOR ALAN HO


I am pleased to extend a warm welcome to everyone attending the 
Chinese New Year with Hometown Flavor - Pre-made Cuisine, Industry 
Development Forum, organized by  Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd with 
Canadian Chinese Pre-made Cuisine Industry Research & Development 
Center.


This forum aims to let more Chinese Canadians taste and recall their 
home flavour, discuss the opportunity and challenges of  the pre-made 
cuisine industry in Canada, and donate some pre-made food for Chinese 
seniors.


As the Regional Councillor of  the City of  Markham, I commend 
Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd with Canadian Chinese Pre-made 
Cuisine Industry Research & Development Center for organizing this 
forum to provide a platform for a showcase of  pre-made Chinese cuisine 
industry and let the Chinese Canadian community recall their home 
flavour through the pre-made food. And thank you for the food donation 
to our senior group.


Please accept my heartfelt wishes for an excellent Forum.


Sincerely,




Regional Councillor Alan Ho  
City of  Markham 
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